Noise Impact Assessment

Applicant — Jemma Giles
Field with a View Winchester,
Mansard House,

Easton, Winchester

Hampshire, SO21 1DQ

NOISE IMPACT ASSESSMENT STATEMENT for the proposed glamping site at Field with a View
Winchester.

A noise impact assessment is not considered to be a consideration in the case of the proposed
glamping site with 4 shepherd huts.

The huts will not be constructed on site.

Once they have been installed here will be minimal change in noise levels with the new operations
on site proposed and the proposed siting of the pods will be far enough from the lane so not to
infringe.

Therefore, the proposal has no change to the existing noise impact on site.

There is also a constant back ground noise from the traffic on the M3.



